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Calendar Overview

 
Sept. 30             Wear College T-Shirts & Jeans     

Oct. 3             Cluster Night Permission Slips Due to reserve your 
             seat on the Spirit bus.          

Oct. 6             Girl Scout Parent Interest Meeting  @ 5pm

Oct. 7             Jackson Cluster Night @ Midtown 
            Stadium

Oct. 10-14             Fall Break - No School For Scholars

Oct. 18             Parent Engagement PResents “Empower U”- 
            Breast Cancer Awareness- TBA

Oct 28             Annual BaMO PTA Fall Carnival 

Oct. 31            AR Skating Celebration @ Starlite Fun Center

Greetings Eagle Nation!

Welcome to another edition of Eagle News.  As promised, each week you will receive this special update.   If you missed last 
Wednesday’s PTA meeting you missed some very good information.  Our Media Specialist, Ms. Foushee, shared  loads of 
information about the online platforms that can be used at home to support your scholar.   For more information on what 
she shared, please check out her Media Minute located on the BaMO website.   If you need additional support or would like 
to learn more about the various online tools available to you, please be sure to sign up for one on one sessions with Ms. 
Foushee.  

Don’t forget to mark your calendars and make plans to participate in the Annual Maynard Jackson Cluster Night!  Join us as 
we cheer on our Maynard Jackson Jaguars as they take on the Raiders of Mays High School  The game will be held at the 
Midtown High School Stadium and will begin at 7:00 PM.   Transportation to and from the game is FREE.   Admission to the 
game is FREE for all BaMO scholars  in school Spirit Wear.  Adult tickets and tickets for Non Jackson cluster students can be 
purchased online at www.GOFAN.co beginning October 3rd.   Permission forms and more details are included with this 
week’s Courier.  Deadline to sign up to ride the BaMO Spirit Bus is Monday, October 3, 2022.   Don’t miss out. 

Finally, please scan the QR Code below to check out all that is happening at BaMO. By using this new digital format you will 
be able to access all of the latest information available.   However, if you would like to go back to receiving the paper 
version of the Courier, please email our Parent Liaison, Mr. Henderson at ethan.henderson@apsk12.org .

Thank you so much for your continued support.

In service for children, 

Robin Christian
Robin Chirstian, Ed.D.
Principal 

 

Week of September 27, 2022

Please scan the QR CODE for 
this week’s Courier.
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